C.R.P.A

Dear Councillor Heath,

This is a letter of support regarding your resolution concerning the Cornell
Community Center and The Hospital. The CRPA acknowledges the benefits for
the Town and the Hospital in doing a joint venture. We see the vision being a
success if planned well. Thank you for including the charette in the document
showing your commitment to engage the community in the process.

We support and encourage the go ahead so that the Hospital can secure
the funds needed to begin. We also realize the benefits to the community.
Joining with the Hospital we should see our community center built faster.

We would encourage the continued dialogue with the two school boards. It
is an opportunity to allow us to create something really special.

Parking will be an issue. We side with the Mayor in solving the issue
sooner rather then later. Councillor Shapero’s idea of underground parking
although expensive could free up some extra land for other initiatives.

To all those committed to creating something really outstanding for all
parties involved we look forward to working with you.

Regards

Renee Torrington CRPA President
(905)472-9620 cell#647-988-9620



